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RAVALLI COUNTY COVID-19 

PUBLIC HEALTH UPDATE 
 
Hamilton, Mont. – Ravalli County Public Health is reporting 68 new positive COVID labs for Saturday 

with an additional 40 new positive COVID labs reported for Sunday.  Ravalli County is reporting 

725 open investigations of COVID-19.    Public Health is working 7 days a week to contact families 

with diagnosed illness to determine isolation and quarantine dates.  

It is with regret that we inform the county of 3 additional deaths from the weekend.  

 A male in his 90’s.   

 A male in his 70’s  

 A male in his 50’s.  

Our heartfelt condolences go out to their families.  These are unprecedented times and a loss of a family 

member or community member, regardless of age, brings a painful impact to bear on all that knew them.   

Public Health reminds residents, that our actions make a difference. 

 Wear a mask when in public  

 Maintain the 6’ distance 

 Keep your cohort circle small 

 Frequently wash your hands and use hand sanitizer when washing is not available 

Be aware that none of the guidelines on their own offers 100% protection against infection.   

Thank you, Ravalli County, for the choices you make and the support you provide each other.  Together 

we are stronger.  

 

### 

 

 


